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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                        CONTACT:   
                                                                                           Jim Shuler, Director 
July 16, 2012    DJJ Communications 
    (404) 508-7238 

               JimShuler@djj.state.ga.us 
 
 

(Decatur, Georgia)-- Pursuant to the terms of O.C.G.A. § 50-14-1, 
notice is hereby given to the public that the regular monthly meeting 
of the Board of Juvenile Justice originally scheduled for Wednesday, 
July 18, 2012, at 10 a.m. has been cancelled.  
 
The next regularly scheduled DJJ Board meeting will be held at 10:00 
am on Wednesday and Thursday, August 22 and 23, 2012 at: 
 
Eastman Youth Development Campus 
176 Freamon Graham Blvd. 
Eastman, Georgia  31023-8003 
Phone:  478-374-6900 
 
Should you have any further questions, please contact Jim Shuler in 
DJJ Communications at JimShuler@djj.state.ga.us . 

L. Gale Buckner, Commissioner DEPARTMENT OF JUVENILE JUSTICE 
 

Jim Shuler, Director 3408 Covington Highway  Decatur, Georgia  30032-1513 
Office of Communications Telephone: (404) 508-7147  Fax: (404) 508-7341 


